
Congregation Kehillah 5778/2017 High Holy Days Greeting Form 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When a Kehillah member told us he wanted to wish congregants a Happy New Year but "would rather support Kehillah 

than Hallmark," our holiday email greeting tradition was born! This year, we'll share your holiday greetings with over 300 

Kehillah email readers and friends in a special greetings email, which will be sent out the week before Rosh Hashanah. 

While your financial support of Kehillah is always welcome, enabling Kehillah to grow and to support your own unique 

Jewish journey, donations made at the High Holy Days hold an especially joyous place in our tradition of tzedakah.  

We hope you'll participate!   

 

Please consider making a donation of $18 or more to have your name listed in this special greetings email.  

 

Single name, please list my/our name______________________________________________________________ 

 

With your donation of $36 or more, we invite you to choose from the greetings below or create your own. 

 

_____We wish a year full of peace and good health to our Kehillah family.  

_____We wish you a sweet and happy New Year.  

_____May you and your loved ones be blessed with good health, joy and peace in 5778.  

_____L'Shanah Tovah to our Kehillah Family.  

_____L'Shanah Tovah to our loving, caring Kehillah family. May you be blessed with health, happiness,  

           enlightenment and peace. 

 

If you chose one of the above options, please let us know how you wish to sign your greeting: 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____Create your own greeting (word limit 30)  

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Address _________________________________________________________________Zip:____________ 

 

Phone__________________________ E-mail___________________________________________________ 

 

Enclosed is my check in the amount of $ ____________ for my/our greeting. 

 

High Holy Days Greeting 

Congregation Kehillah 

21001 N Tatum Blvd Ste 1630 # 439 

Phoenix, AZ 85050 

For additional information 

602-369-7667 

info@congregationkehillah.org  

www.congregationkehillah.org 
 

Your contributions are tax-exempt to the full extent of the law (Congregation Kehillah is a 501(c)(3) organization) –  

and we know they are also made with love and affection for your fellow congregants! Thank you. 
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